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PORT OF LOS ANGELES OFFERS FREE RED CAR RIDES 
DURING 5TH ANNUAL LOBSTER FESTIVAL 

 
SAN PEDRO, CA – This year the Port of Los Angeles has added yet another 

amazing deal to its annual Lobster Festival at Ports O’ Call Village: free rides 

on the Red Car!  Visitors will take in a bit of nostalgia along the waterfront 

while enjoying tasty treats and entertainment during the entire three-day 

festival, September 19-21. 

On Friday, September 19, the Red Car runs from 10 a.m. to 11 p.m.  

After 5 p.m., when the festival begins, the Red Car no longer visits the Cruise 

Center Station, but runs between the other three stations along the Harbor 

Boulevard route. 

On Saturday, September 20, Red Car operation begins at 11 a.m. and 

runs continuously through all stations until 11 p.m. 

On Sunday, September 21, the Red Car timetable again follows the 

Lobster Festival schedule, from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

Throughout this unique and entertaining event, the regular $1 Red Car 

fare is waived and tickets are transferable for free rides on San Pedro Electric 

Trolleys, connecting passengers to downtown San Pedro and Cabrillo Beach 

areas.   

To ride the Red Cars and visit the Lobster Festival, take the 110 south 

and exit Harbor Boulevard, right.  Free parking is available at Ports O’ Call 

and at 22nd and Signal streets.  Both locations are easily accessible to Red Car 

boarding stations. 
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